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Watch this space - Open Letter to Government - No to In-Person Exams


Laszlo Molnarfi <molnarfl@tcd.ie> 21 November 2021 at 10:13
To: Laszlo Molnarfi <molnarfl tcd.ie>

Dear All, 

This is to let you know that an undergraduate and postgraduate student from Trinity College Dublin, myself and
Giséle Scanlon, have launched an open letter to Minister Simon Harris and Minister Stephen Donnelly, asking them to
cancel in-person examinations for Semester 1 across Irish Universities due to serious student and staff wellbeing
concerns. 

This letter can be found and signed at this link and on our Twitters. 


Best Regards,

László Molnárfi 

https://forms.gle/WKbRPDeGxnAMygVU8

